
From: Kimberly Reber
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL]
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 10:59:12 PM

I am writing to you in reference to Docket No. CM20030211.  I understand that the BPU is
deciding whether or not to approve the Altice/ Service Electric acquisition.  I am in favor of it
as long as the cable/internet lines are included in Knowlton Township! We have such poor
service in our area and it is starting to hurt our property values as well.  During this pandemic
with 2 teachers and 3 college students in our house the Internet was a nightmare!  Please help
us get some help! You consideration is greatly appreciated!
Sincerely,
Kimberly Reber for all of the Rebers!
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